
Community Preservation Committee-minutes of meeting on April 3rd, 2014 

 

Present: Glenn Hearn, Sean Conley, Peter Rodegast, Lesley Eaton, Scott Stearns, Bea Phear, 

Gary Montrowl, and Pam Thors Admin. Asst. 

 

Also Present: Richard Knabel, Selectman  

 

Absent: Dale Julier, Cheryl Lowe 

 

A quorum being present, Peter acting as vice chair opened the meeting at 5:30pm. 

 

 

Old Business: 

Cemetery Fence Warrant Article: Richard presented the plan for the fence replacement, (see 

attached), The accompanying map of the cemetery showing the parameters of the fence was also 

discussed. 

 

Peter explained the position of the CPC and their request for more detail regarding the plan for 

the reconstruction.  

 

Richard cited a lack of communication in the final stages of the process and it was agreed that 

the additional information presented was enough to go ahead with the project. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Pam Thors, Admin. Asst. 

      

  



Attachment #1

 


